
THE OFFICIAL CNH DISTRICT NEWSLETTERTHE OFFICIAL CNH DISTRICT NEWSLETTER



























Emma EnriquezEmma
DIVISION 16 SOUTH LTG

My name is Emma Enriquez and I proudly serve Division 16
South as their Lieutenant Governor. Aside from getting that
spirit stick, my proudest moment at FRS was hearing my division
yelling the cheers we practiced for weeks. Having all of the
hard work of my spirit team and me translate into spirit and
voices made me feel like a proud tiger mama! When my
division was announced, I was so happy. There are no words to
describe the pure enjoyment I felt on the stage. Hearing the
exec team yell “DIVISION SIXTEEN SOUTH,” was a dream come
true. I was not only happy for myself, but for my spirit cords as
well. They had put so much of their time and effort into FRS
planning with me, and I am so glad they got to feel their hard
work pay off. After losing our winning streak at last year’s FRS,
I’m proud to announce we brought the spirit key back to its
home! Thank you to the Execs and RAs who worked to put on
FRS, this was an amazing experience and I am so thankful for
your hard work that put it together!

WHAT’S ROARIN CNH?

SESSION 1
WINNER
DIVISION 16 SOUTH
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KAORI DELACRUZKaoi
DIVISION 15 NORTH LTG

My name is Charlize Lin, and I am incredibly proud to
serve as the Lieutenant Governor of the mighty green
sheepies of Division 15 South. Words can't fully capture
how proud I am of our division this year. Every prep day, it
was clear to see the unwavering passion and spirit of
each and every member. Then on the day of Fall Rally, as
everyone filed into the theatre with such enthusiasm, I
couldn’t help but think there was no other division I’d
rather represent. Standing there with my spirit stick in
hand, eyes closed, and the drumroll building, my heart
raced as we waited for the district executives to
announce the results. When I heard our division called,
tears of joy streamed down my face. Thank you to all of
our members, division leadership team, fund team, spirit
team, and especially our spirit coordinator, Caleb, for
making our experience at Six Flags unforgettable. L O V E,
I LOVE MY DIV!

WHAT’S POPPIN’ CNH?!

SESSION 4
WINNER
DIVISION 15 NORTH
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Charlize LinCharlize
DIVISION 15 SOUTH LTG

My name is Charlize Lin, and I am incredibly proud to
serve as the Lieutenant Governor of the mighty green
sheepies of Division 15 South. Words can't fully capture
how proud I am of our division this year. Every prep day, it
was clear to see the unwavering passion and spirit of
each and every member. Then on the day of Fall Rally, as
everyone filed into the theatre with such enthusiasm, I
couldn’t help but think there was no other division I’d
rather represent. Standing there with my spirit stick in
hand, eyes closed, and the drumroll building, my heart
raced as we waited for the district executives to
announce the results. When I heard our division called,
tears of joy streamed down my face. Thank you to all of
our members, division leadership team, fund team, spirit
team, and especially our spirit coordinator, Caleb, for
making our experience at Six Flags unforgettable. L O V E,
I LOVE MY DIV!

WHAT’S POPPIN’ CNH?!

SESSION 5
WINNER
DIVISION 15 SOUTH
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DEVIN LEDevin
DIVISION 30 SOUTH LTG

My name is Devin Le and I proudly serve Division 30 South
Suns as their Lieutenant Governor!

After two years of being snubbed at Fall Rally South, our
division finally took home the dubski at Fall Rally South
2024! It was not easy, however, and it took our division
over two months of preparation, hundreds of hours writing
cheers, six spirit sessions, and over a thousand dollars
worth of spirit gear and fundraisers.

After hearing our division get announced as the Session 7
winners, I was overwhelmed with pride and joy, and knew that
in that moment, all the hard work, late nights, and challenges
we faced were completely worth it. But most importantly of all
— our victory was a testament to the unwavering dedication,
passion, and teamwork of every single member of our division!

WHAT’S UP CNH!

SESSION 7
WINNER
DIVISION 30 SOUTH

Congratulation's to divisions
36E, 13S, and 35E for winning
in their respective sessions   
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FALL RALLY SOUTH MEDIA TEAM

2024

If you use any of their

photos BEE sure to

credit the respective

owner!

media team
Andrew Dharmawan - R1 | D11

Lucas Pak - R3 | D04S

Jeffery Lao - R3 | D04S

Jayden Linayao - R3 | D30S

Crystal Le - R5 | D28S

Asim Shariff - R7 | D16E

Elijah Samaniego - R8 | D13S

Ariana Apac - R8 | D13N

Jaimie Cho - R8 | D19S

Waiyi Guo - R13 | D10S

Dana Cheng - R13 | D15S

Felicia Adewoyin - R13 | D15S

A special thank you to our
CNH photographers

FIND THE PHOTOS AT
tinyurl.com/fallrally24drive



charities and major emphasis
INTERNATIONAL PARTNERSINTERNATIONAL PARTNERS

PREFERRED CHARITIES

KEY CLUB VISION PARTNERS

KEY CLUB COLLABORATIVE PARTNERS

MAJOR EMPHASIS

In 1946, the organization was challenged to build a program to bring together all Key

Clubs and members to focus energies on making an international impact. This program

is still followed today through the Major Emphasis: Children: Their Future, Our Focus.

To fulfill the Major Emphasis, Key Club International serves children in many ways. By

working with Key Club International's partner organizations, Key Clubs serve children by

aiding other organizations committed to serving children. Key Club International

celebrates its three partnerships: UNICEF, March of Dimes, and Children's Miacle

Network.

The Key Club service initiative is another element of the Major Emphasis and is created

on a two-year basis. All of the hands-on service provided to children by Key Club

International members is directed to a single area of need, to make a substantial

impact.
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